Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation, District 2 announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATES AND TIMES: Virtual: Tuesday, May 21, 2024, 5:30 p.m. - 6:00 p.m.; In-Person: Thursday, May 23, 2024, : 4:30 p.m. - 6:00 p.m.
PLACES: Option 1: Virtual - register at www.nflroads.com/vph
Option 2: In-person at City of Live Oak City Hall located at 101 SE White Avenue, Live Oak, FL 32064
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Two invites you to the Hybrid Public Meeting for the I-10 at US 129 Operational Improvements project (Financial Management No. 443239-1) in Suwannee County, Florida. This meeting will inform the public of the proposed improvements and will serve as an official forum providing an opportunity for the public to express their opinions and concerns regarding the project.
The project proposes operational improvements for the I-10 at US 129 interchange and access management improvements on US 129 north and south of the interchange. Furthermore, it proposes adding traffic signals and turning lanes, widening the existing lanes, and providing pedestrian facilities.
For your convenience, there are several options to participate in the public meeting including an in-person option, and a virtual/online option. All participants, regardless of the platform they choose, will receive the same information on the proposed project and all comments received in-person, virtually or electronically, will be given equal consideration.
For more information regarding the project please visit the project website at www.nflroads.com/US129
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Chris T. Rhude, Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation, 1109 South Marion Ave, MS 2002, Lake City, FL 32025, Phone: (386)961-7475, Email: Chris.Rhude@dot.state.fl.us
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Chris T. Rhude, Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation, 1109 South Marion Ave, MS 2002, Lake City, FL 32025, Phone: (386)961-7475, Email: Chris.Rhude@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Chris T. Rhude, Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation, 1109 South Marion Ave, MS 2002, Lake City, FL 32025, Phone: (386)961-7475, Email: Chris.Rhude@dot.state.fl.us
